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Dear Carrie,

I will not be able to attend the hearing unfortunately as [ can't get time off work. Among
my objections | did mention that they hold the doors locked open during their karaoke on
Friday to Sunday nights. This is against their current licence rules. I do have a video of this
from the 26th August 2022 showing to that effect. I will say last week the door was kept
shut during the karaoke but the question is will this be kept up on a permanent basis or just
when the weather is cooler. You will notice on the video as well there are smokers outside.
Although I don't object to people smoking, the Oldenburg does not provide any means for
them to dispose of their cigarettes so we will quite often find large piles of cigarette butts
littered all over the floor from their customers. This is another example of the disregard the
pub has for the local area and its residents.

Kind regards,
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